
 

 

 

 

TCS/GEN/010/2023-2024        Date: 18-04-2023 

 

        CIRCULAR 

   VALUE OF THE MONTH: CHARITY - صدقة 

        SUBJECT: EID UL FITR HOLIDAY 

 

Dear parents, 

Greetings from The Central School Dubai. 

In observance of Eid-El-Fitr, the school will be closed from Thursday, 20th April 2023 to Sunday, 

23rd April 2023. 

Depending on the moon sighting and UAE government announcement. It is expected that the 

school office will return to work on Monday, 24th April 2023 if Eid falls on Friday, 21st April 

2023, or on Tuesday, 25th April 2023 if Eid falls on Saturday 22nd April 2023. For more 

information, please refer to the media announcements. 

We extend our best wishes to everyone on the occasion of Eid-Ul-Fitr on behalf of The Central 

School's Management and Staff. 

We wish you all a very happy and blessed Eid al-Fitr in advance. 

Sincerely,  

 

 

Syed Ali Haider 
Rizvi PRINCIPAL 
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